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Dear Student, 

Welcome Point would like to help you at the very beginning of your stay in Warsaw. That is why we 

invite all new international doctoral students for a special online welcome meeting hosted by the 

Welcome Point team. 

The meeting will take place on 13th of October at 3 pm on Zoom. 

At the meeting you will learn the most important things about the University, its structure and basic 

rules. Our team will introduce Welcome Point and the support you might receive from our office. It 

will also be a great opportunity to meet other international doctoral students from different Doctoral 

Schools. 

Participation in the meeting is free of charge upon registration through this online form. 

We hope that by participating in the event organized by the Welcome Point you will find it easier to 

start the new academic year at University of Warsaw. If you have any questions, please contact our 

staff at: welcome@uw.edu.pl  

 

We can’t wait to see you! 

Welcome Point Team 
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